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Videotaping/Sound recordings of weddings 

 

It is essential that you complete this form 

 
 

If you do not intend to have a video or sound recording of your wedding, please sign and return this form. 

 

*If you DO intend to have a video or sound recording of your wedding, please read the following notes, sign 

and return this form, and include payment of the fee with your wedding fees. 

 

The equipment should be set up before the service. The photographer must be as unobtrusive as possible and 

the filming/recording must not interfere with the service. The photographer must act with the consent of the 

minister taking the wedding service. 

 

A video or sound recording comes within the Copyright Laws (Copyright and Performers’ Protection Acts) and 

these must be complied with by payment of a fee of £75. If anyone turns up at your wedding unexpectedly with 

a video or sound recorder, it is your responsibility to tell them that this cannot be used unless the copyright fee 

is paid. This is an absolute legal requirement and churches are checked up on from time to time. (Please note 

that the fee does not come to the church.) 

 

 

*We will / we will not be having our wedding service recorded and/or videotaped  
 

Delete as appropriate  

 

 

Signed …………………………………………………..Groom 

 

Signed …………………………………………………..Bride 

 

Date ………………… 

 

 

Date of Wedding………………… 

 

 

 


